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Carrefour renews and extends its Revolving Credit Facility

Carrefour today announced that it has finalized the €700 million share buyback program for 2024 announced
on February 20. This program enabled the repurchase of 47,651,459 shares, at an average price of €14.69 per
share.

In addition, and in accordance with the authorization granted by the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders
on May 24, 2024 and the decision of the Board of Directors on October 23, 2024, the Group has repurchased
an additional 92,734 shares at an average price of €14.26 per share. These shares, together with other shares
currently held in treasury and not earmarked for cancellation, cover the maximum allocation of shares that
could be used to deliver the 2022 performance share plan to be delivered in February 2025 to Group
employees.

About the Carrefour Group

With a multi-format network of over 14,000 stores in more than 40 countries, the Carrefour Group is one of
the world's leading food retailers. Carrefour posted sales of €94.1 billion in 2023. Its integrated store network
employs more than 300,000 people who help to make Carrefour the world leader in the food transition for all,
by offering quality food every day, accessible everywhere and at a reasonable price. In total, more than
500,000 people work under Carrefour banners worldwide. For more information, visit www.carrefour.com, or
find us on X (@news_carrefour) and LinkedIn (Carrefour).
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